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MONTGOMERY COUNTY COVID-19 UPDATE 

MONTGOMERY COUNTY – Montgomery County Public Health District, in conjunction with 
Montgomery County Office of Homeland Security and Emergency Management, is saddened to 
report the 7th death related to COVID-19 in Montgomery County. She was a woman in her 80s, 
who was a resident of The Conservatory at Alden Bridge. She is the 5th person who has died 
related to the senior living apartment complex. We can also confirm there are now 370 total 
positive cases of COVID-19, up 20 cases from yesterday. 
 
If you would like to be tested for COVID-19, please contact the MCPHD/MCHD COVID-19 
Hotline at 936-523-5040. Our center has a list of testing sites to share with those who are 
interested. 
 
If you have a question regarding the stay at home order, including questions regarding essential 
businesses and activities, please call the COVID-19 Hotline set up by the Montgomery County 
Office of Homeland Security and Emergency Management at 936-523-3916. 
 
Details on individual cases can be found here: https://mcphd-tx.org/coronavirus-covid-
19/confirmed-cases/. 
 
Montgomery County Office of Emergency Management updates a dashboard for the cases 
here: https://coronavirus-response-moco.hub.arcgis.com/. 
 

      
   
Montgomery County Public Health District’s mission is promoting a healthy, resilient 
community through health education, disease prevention, clinical services, and emergency 
preparedness.  For more information about the Montgomery County Public Health District 
please go to www.mcphd-tx.org. 
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